RADS Meeting Minutes for 9/30/2023
The meeting was held at the home of Leo and Pam Rutledge and opened by Paulette Miller. There were 20 members in attendance. A treasurer’s report was given by Leo Rutledge and accepted. The minutes from the previous meeting were read by Connie George and approved. The slate of officers for 2024 was presented by Shirley Shelton as head of the nominating committee. The slate presented included: 
Connie George….President
Lee Payne…………Vice President
Leo Rutledge…… Treasurer
Donna Ponce……Secretary
Shirley asked if there were any nominations from the floor and there were none. The slate of officers was voted on and approved.
Paulette brought up that RADS will be hosting a daylily show this June and the date is to be determined. Volunteers will be needed for a variety of duties. Some volunteers have already committed.
Our next meeting will be a speaker meeting on Oct. 14th at the Tuckahoe Area Library on Starling Dr. off Parham Rd. from 11-2. Joe Hudson of Madcat Daylilies will speak to the club. 
The meeting was adjourned for lunch and a PFM auction.
Respectfully submitted,
[bookmark: _GoBack]Connie George, RADS Secretary

